
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 To: Bankruptcy Practitioners in the Middle District of Georgia 

 From: Kyle George, Clerk of Court 

 Subject: Proposed LBR 2090-1 Attorneys – Admission to Practice 

  Amendment to LBR 9010-1 Standards of Professional Conduct 

 Date: February 24, 2020 

 

1. Proposed LBR 2090-1 Attorneys – Admission to Practice. 

 

a. While it has been a longstanding requirement that attorneys who practice in the 

Bankruptcy Court of the Middle District of Georgia must be admitted to the District Court of the 

Middle District of Georgia, the requirement is not codified in our local rules as is the case in 

many other districts. Similarly, the requirement regarding pro hac vice admissions is not codified 

in our local rules. 

 

b. The proposed local rule for attorney admissions and pro hac vice admissions is: 

 

LBR 2090-1 Attorneys – Admission to Practice 

 

Any attorney appearing in this Court shall have complied with 

the Middle District of Georgia District Court Local Rule 83.1.1 

for attorney admissions or 83.1.2.C for pro hac vice admissions. 

 

2. For reference, the Middle District of Georgia District Court Local Rules can 

be found at: https://www.gamd.uscourts.gov/local-rules. 

 

3. I would very much appreciate your comments no later than March 24, 2020. My email address 

is Kyle_George@gamb.uscourts.gov. Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.  
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